
Brownie Promise 

After the death of Her Majesty The Queen, our Promise changed on 
20 September with new wording mentioning His Majesty The King. 

I promise that I will do my best,

to be true to myself and develop my beliefs, 

to serve the King and my community, 

to help other people and to keep

the Brownie Guide Law.
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